
From: Nigel Ward <Nigel.Ward@ablawyers.com.au>  
Sent: Thursday, 23 April 2020 4:22 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP <Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: Matter No 20200495 
 
Dear Associate, 

 

The Vice President directed us to provide an update today on discussions with interested 

‘parties’. 

 

1. Our client has had multiple discussions with representatives of RRESA and we 

understand that they oppose the application in its current form. 

2. We have been in contact with REEFWA who are now represented by the WA Chamber 

of Commerce and Industry who are conferring with us further in relation to the 

application. 

3. The ACTU have contacted us and indicated that the SDA have an interest in the 

application and they are organising a tele conference with us next week to discuss 

this further. 

 

Please let me know if the Vice President requires any further information at this time. 

 

Regards, 

 

Nigel Ward 
CEO + Director 
Australian Business Lawyers & Advisors  
 
140 Arthur Street North Sydney NSW 2060  

Dir: +612 9458 7286 | Fax: +612 9954 5029 | Mob: 0405 539 172  

Tel: +612 9458 7005 | Web: www.ablawyers.com.au | Connect with me on LinkedIn 
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